
 
 

 

 

To our valued customers: 

 

Amid the risk associated with the COVID-19, we have acted consistent with guidance from Health 

Canada, as well as provincial and local authorities. We want to reassure you that the well-being 

and safety of our employees, customers and our community is at the top of our priority list and 

will always be the focus of every decision we make. 

Greentario has implemented its Flu and Pandemic plan, while also raising our employee’s 

awareness regarding personal hygiene (hand washing) and social distancing.  

As of today, we can provide essential services for your sites while exercising a high degree of 

awareness and safety regarding the COVID-19 virus. 

If your organization has implemented a pandemic plan that may inhibit/curb the services we 

provide, please notify our office as soon as possible and we will make changes accordingly.   

We are committed to doing our part to inhibit the spread of this virus.  Our office will be closed 

to visitors and office staff will be working from home when possible. 

Potential "at risk" employees and others (assessed based on recent travel, interactions and 

symptoms) are not be permitted to attend any Greentario or customer locations until a 14 day 

period of self-isolation has been taken and/or public health officials have deemed it ok to return 

to work. 

We will continue to monitor developments and react/alter our plan according. 

Be safe. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Carmine E. Filice 
President 
 

“Being challenged in life is inevitable. Being defeated is optional” – Roger Crawford 


